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27 September 2016 
 
 

PEEL SWINGBRIDGE WORKS 
 
 
It is our intention to replace the worn out track on the Peel 
Swing Bridge during the week commencing 3rd October. 
 
This is weather dependent and a final decision will be made 
nearer the time, once forecasts have been issued. 
 
Unfortunately there may be disruption to pedestrian traffic 
during this week, with the bridge not being available, although 
there should be no impact on vessels since the bridge will be 
swung off for the main part of the works. 
 
The work will take 7 – 10 days. 
 
We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience caused.  
 
Further information can be found on our website  
 
https://www.gov.im/categories/travel-traffic-and-motoring/harbours/peel/ 
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